Evelyn Roig

From: Donnell Johnson [donnelljohnson@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 12:21 PM

To: Evelyn Roig

Subject: Distinct 3 Withdrawal

Good Day Mrs. Roig,

My name is Donnell Johnson and I was in attempt to run for Distinct 3 for the town of Davie. I
regretfully write this letter for my withdrawal due to certain situations that have occurred recently in my life. At
this time the hardship in which to run would be to much of a burden on me at this time.

Always in Best Regards.

Donnell Johnson




